
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 16th June 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

2022/2023 
 

TERM 6 
 

Week 3 
 

 

Monday 19th June 
3-4:30pm Group 1 New 
Gurkha Culture Club 2/3 
 
Tuesday 20th June 
3-4pm Y3 & Y4 Tennis Club 
 
Wednesday 21st June 
3-4pm KS1 Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 22nd June 
Elder Class Forest School 
YR—Height, weight &   
vision screening 
Y6—Height & weight 
screening & Lancaster  
Model 
 
Friday 23rd June 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm  Y5 & Y6 Athletics/
Rounder's Club 
 
 

Week 4 
 
 

 

Monday 26th June 
3-4:30pm Group 1 New 
Gurkha Culture Club 3/3 
 
Tuesday 27th June 
3-4pm Y3 & Y4 Tennis Club 
 
Wednesday 28th June 
3-4pm KS1 Gymnastics Club 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 29th June 
Oak Class Forest School 
 
Friday 30th June 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm  Y5 & Y6 Athletics/
Rounder's Club 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

Marley 
We hope you have had a 

wonderful day! 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our Superstars this week are:  

Yohann. Solomon, Ollie, Yuhang, Aylan, Nia, Annabelle,  

Ruby C, Gia, Shiv, Gigi, Diyar, Suhana, Laiq, Nischit, Insham, Ayla, Yomik, 

Thomas, Saanvi, Dunya, Ruby G, Aisha C, Reeva, Chyosum, Max C, Niyasha, 

Marley, Liaa, Aahangwo, Sesehang and Rabsal.   

 

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Writer of the week 

The nominations this week are: Ngawang, Suhana, Nihang,  

Lucy, Rudie, Ovi & Elder Class 
 

The winner is:  Ngawang 

Well Done! 

 HOUSE points   
TERM 6 (FIRST 2 WEEKS) 

The results:  
Burgoyne:    325                          Redoubt:      273            
connaught: 305           kearsney:   219 

PGL 
The Elders have just returned from a triumphant residential at Windmill 
Hill.  After a good night’s sleep, they now look well rested and in great  

spirits.  Very sadly, Ethan was unable to take part due to illness.  He was 
missed enormously and we hope he bounces back quickly. Here are a few 

pictures to give you a flavour of what they got up to…. 

Y2 and Y3 Athletics  
Some of our Y2 and 3 pupils went off to Herne 
Bay High on Wednesday to demonstrate their 
Athletic skills. They had a great afternoon and 

represented the school brilliantly.    



 

 



 

 


